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For mobile devices: 
Scan the QR code to 
direct you to the survey. 

 
For computers: Click the 
following link to direct 
you to the survey. 
 
https://redcap.rush.edu
/redcap/surveys/?s=TF8
R74NKK743WXL8 

 

 

 

	

What  This study explores the stakeholder perspectives on 
the educational supports and barriers to professional 
success of underrepresented minority practitioners 
and students in occupational therapy (OT). 

Who  Underrepresented minority students, faculty, and 
practitioners who are currently enrolled or have 
graduated from an accredited OT/OTA program.	

  Why   Opportunity to share your educational experiences 
and make suggestions that will impact the future of OT 
education for OT practitioners.  

Length  Research survey will be open from January 1st through 
March 1st 2022 

Requirements  Anonymous online survey (20 minutes) 

Contact Information  Hannah	Morris,	OTS	
Email:	Hannah_Morris@rush.edu		
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